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PRESS RELEASE 
August 24, 2017 

 
 
On Wednesday, August 23, 2017, at approximately 7:55 p.m. deputies were dispatched to the 
foot of the Mississippi River Bridge in reference to a missing worker who had not been seen since 
4:30 p.m. and the other workers could not find him.  His vehicle was still parked at the Visitor’s 
Center.  Corporal Dustin Smith brought the FLIR to look at the surrounding area and noticed a 
heat signature on top of the bridge.  The missing worker was found on top of the bridge deceased.   


